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March 25, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share that remote learning is up and running. All service providers should be making contact 
by Friday March 27th.  If you have not heard from a provider please contact your building psychologist at the 
elementary level and your special education chairperson at the secondary level. 

Different providers will be using different modes of communication during this time. Special education teachers 
and speech therapists will primarily be using Edmodo. Some providers may be engaging in programs like zoom, 
google hang out and skype. As we move forward with remote learning we will attempt to provide group services 
as recommended on individual IEP’s. If you are uncomfortable utilizing the above platforms in a group scenario 
please email your building psychologist or special education chairperson and inform them that you do not want 
your child to participate in group related services via live options such as zoom.  

As always, the Levittown District is here to support you and your child. Please reach out if you have questions or 
concerns.  

Further information regarding Corona Virus, contact information, and the District’s remote learning can be 
found on the District website at http://www.levittownschools.com/resources/parent/corona-virus/  

 

 
 
Sincerely,  

Susan Farber 
Dr. Susan Farber 
Director of Pupil Services 
Levittown Public Schools 

Dr. Susan Farber, Director of Pupil Services 
Dawn Wang, Assistant Director of Special Education 

Jordan Margolis, Assistant Director of Special Education 
Tel:  (516) 434-7040 
Fax:  (516) 434-7090 

 

http://www.levittownschools.com/resources/parent/corona-virus/

